
 
  CITY OF WAUKESHA 

                       Administration 
         201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188                                                                                                                 

  Tel: 262.524.3701 fax: 262.524.3899 
   www.ci.waukesha.wi.us 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

www.ci.waukesha.wi.us 
 

Committee: 
Finance Committee 

Date: 
6/15/2015 

Common Council Item Number: 
15-2495 

Date: 
6/23/2015 

Submitted By: 
Steve Howard, Acting Fire Chief 

City Administrator Approval: 
KL  

Finance Department Review: 
RA 

City Attorney’s Office Review: 
BER 

Subject:  
The Department is seeking approval from the Finance Committee and Common Council to revise our EMS billing 
rates and adopt the “soft collection” policy presented at the May 12, 2015 Finance Committee Meeting.  

 

Details:  
Refer to attached letter from the May 12, 2015 Finance Committee Meeting. 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Refer to attached letter 

 

Financial Remarks: 
Adoption of the modification to our current EMS billing rates and the implementation of a “soft collection” policy will 
result in a revenue increase of approximately $500,000.  Please refer to attached documentation for additional 
details and statistical information. 

 

Executive Recommendation: 
 This matter is being presented to the Finance Committee and Common Council for adoption at this time in order to 
assist with the preparation of the 2016 budget.  The City Administrator supports the approval of the “soft collection” 
policy and fee increase. 

 

Committee Recommendation:  
 Click here to enter text. 

 


